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May 8, 2014

FIRST LAST
STREET ADDRESS
OVERLAND PARK, KS 66210

RE: Tax Account Number   001-XXXXXXXXX-01
Tax Type  Individual Income 
Tax Account Period   2013

Dear FIRST LAST: 

We need additional information.

Send a copy of your complete federal return and complete documentation to prove itemized 
deductions.

Please submit the requested information with a copy of this letter within 20 days.   For faster 
processing you may FAX the requested information to 785-291-3616 or mail your response to:

Kansas Department of Revenue 
915 SW Harrison St. 
Topeka KS 66625-2007

If you have any questions, please call 785-296-2205 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday.

Sincerely,

Kansas Department of Revenue
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